
^ ^ ^ 
Irwin, Steven ^ _ ^ _ _ _ _ _ ^ _ / ? "09^ -£̂ -̂ ^ ^ . ^ 

From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 8:40 AM 
To: memawledet@gmail.com 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

Mrs. Marcia Ledet, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. The OPSB certificated the project on August 25, 2014. 

Your comments will be docketed in the public comments section ofthe case record. 

Thank you, ^ 

Steve ^ •*̂  

c: ii § 
Steve Irwin ^ 
Public Outreach Coordinator ^ ^ 5 2 
Ohio Power Siting Board O - ^ ^ 
614.466.2871 i -
OPSB.ohio.gov ^ 

—Original Message— 
From: memawledet@gmail.com fmailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 7:26 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Oct 6, 2014 7:25 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: marcia 
LAST_NAME: Ledet 
EMAIL: memawledet@gmail.com 
PHONE^NUMBER: 419-706-3997 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_,NUMBER: 
STREET„ADDRESS1: 3205 Omega Road 
STREET_ADDRESS2; 
CITY: Greenwich 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44837 
COUNTY: Huron Ic^uriL'^rj^fiif?-!?*? ttw .mage* appearinfl 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE NUMBER: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
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http://OPSB.ohio.gov
mailto:memawledet@gmail.com
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^^OMI^ENTS: To the OBSB, t am a member through Julius and Virginia Wargo. I am their poa. I have paid their bills for 
years and I have written out the checks to the Farm Bureau for them. They have had their farm on Omega Road for more 
than 50 years. I do not believe that the Farm Bureau has represented our family nor protected our farm in a fair 
manner. We were not fairly represented In the matter of WIndLabs proposed wind project as we are opposed to the 
intrusion of this Industrial turbine project. Our land is adjacent to the railroad that separates one ofthe prospective 
turbine leasers. We do not want them here where we have such a heavy population of citizens. 
Sincerely, 
Marcia Ledet POWEROF ATTORNEY for Virginia Wargo 


